
WAVERLY AIRPORT COMMISSION 
Minutes of Meeting Held May 8, 2003, 7 PM 
 

1) Call to Order: Bob Niederhauser Chairman 
Norm Mutchler, Commission Member 
Travis Krueger, Commission Member 
Bob Bauman, Commission Member 
Janice Johnson, Commission Member 
Mike Cherry, City Engineer 
John & Brenda Yost, Airport Managers 
Bob Welper, WHKS 
Guests: Bill Lowe Marvin and Margene Schmidt, Ron Krumwiede, Fred 
Krumwiede, and Glen Burkle 

 
2) Approval of Minutes: Minutes of meeting held on March 13, 2003 were 

approved by motion of Bob Bauman, second by Norm Mutchler, carried. 
3) Financial Report: Financial information for the month of April and March 

was approved. 
4) Yost Announcement: Charter Operator is doing well. 
5) New Business: The election of a Chairperson to replace Bob 

Niederhauser, was tabled until the June 2003 Meeting. 
6) Group Discussion: City Engineer, Mike Cherry, reported that Hangar 

construction will begin sometime in June and should be completed by July 
4, 2003.  The Commission discussed the Runway Extension Plan and 
following that discussion, it was moved by Janice Johnson, seconded by 
Norm Mutchler to delay the project at the time and continue to look at 
other alternatives to the Master Plan, in order to meet the long term 
objectives of the Airport.  Commission Secretary, Janice Johnson, was 
instructed to send a Memo of Recommendation to the City Council. 

 
 
No further Business appearing, the meeting was adjourned.   Next 
commission meeting is scheduled for Thursday, June 12, 2003 at 7 PM. 
 
Janice Johnson, Secretary 


